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TITLE 878 HOME INSPECTORS LICENSING BOARD

LSA Document #04-191

The Home Inspectors Licensing Board gives notice that the date of the public hearing for consideration of final adoption of LSA
Document #04-191, printed at 28 IR 1060, has been changed. The changed Notice of Public Hearing appears below:

Notice of Public Hearing

Under IC 4-22-2-24, notice is hereby given that on February 1, 2005, at 9:05 a.m., at the Indiana Government Center-South, 402
West Washington Street, Room W064, Indianapolis, Indiana the Home Inspectors Licensing Board will hold a public hearing on
proposed rules concerning definitions, educational and licensing requirements, license renewal requirements, fees, continuing
education requirements, standards for the competent performance of home inspections, code of ethics, and standards for home
inspection reports prepared by home inspectors to implement the home inspector program under IC 25-20.2. Copies of these rules
are now on file at the Indiana Government Center-South, 302 West Washington Street, Room E012 and Legislative Services Agency,
One North Capitol, Suite 325, Indianapolis, Indiana and are open for public inspection.

Gerald H. Quigley
Executive Director
Professional Licensing Agency


